Notice of Availability
Foothill College Master Plan
Final Environmental Impact Report (EIR)

| (%
Date: November 2T, 2008
To: Responsible Agencies, Agencies with Jurisdiction by Law, Trustee

Agencies, Involved Federal Agencies, and Agencies/People
Requesting Notice

From: Foothill De Anza Community College District
ATNN: Charles Allen, Executive Director of Facilities, Operations, and
Construction Management
12345 El Monte Road, Los Altos Hills, CA 94022-4599
(650) 949-6150
(650) 948-5194 (Fax)

Re: Availability of the Final EIR for the Foothill College Master Plan Project State
Clearinghouse #2007091014

The Foothill De Anza Community College District (District) prepared a Draft Environmental
Impact Report (DEIR) (State Clearinghouse No. 2007091014) for the Foothill College
Facilities Master Plan. The Draft EIR was distributed for a 45-day public review period by
the District on August 27, 2008. The comment period on the Draft EIR ended on October
10, 2008.

The District has evaluated the comments received on the DEIR. The responses to the
comments are included in a Final EIR, which can be reviewed on the Foothill De Anza
College District website located at http://www.fhda.edu/. A copy of the Final EIR is also
available at the District Offices, 12345 El Monte Road, Los Altos Hills, CA 94022-4599.

The District Board of Trustees has reviewed the Draft and Final EIR (which constitute the
EIR) and will certify the EIR and approve the Foothill College Facilities Master Plan project
at their Monday, December 1, 2008 Board of Trustees Meeting.

For additional information, please contact Charles Allen at (650) 949-6150.
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Charles Allen
Executive Director of Facilities, Operations, and Construction Management
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